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11/07/2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y5 Visit to Northumbria University 
 

Year 5 have been invited to take part in a Biomedical Engineering Workshop at Northumbria 
University on Wednesday 11th July. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9.30am and will be back in school for lunch. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform. 
 
Please return the consent slip to the school office by Monday 9th July. 
 
A voluntary contribution towards the costs of the trip would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss I Sweeney 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Y5 Visit to Northumbria University 
 
 

 
Name of child ………………………………………………….………………… 
  
I give permission for my child to attend the Northumbria University visit. 
 

Please return the consent slip to the school office by Monday 9th July. 
 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………….. 

□  £…..  Voluntary contribution enclosed.  Thank You. 
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